
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 21st June 2024 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

JLT Fundraising Events- Summer 2024 

 

We are writing to inform you about two exciting fundraising events that our Junior 

Leadership Team (JLT) will organise this half term to support St Catherine's Hospice and 

the Dame Vera Lynn Children's Charity. 

 

Take Over Day 

"Take Over Day" is scheduled for Friday 5th July. This event offers the children a unique 

opportunity to step into the shoes of our school staff for the day. Whether it's teaching 

their classmates, assisting in the school office, or even taking on the role of 

Headteacher, the children will have the chance to experience the responsibilities that 

come with these positions. To participate, children can purchase raffle tickets at 50p 

each or £1 for a strip of five tickets. Children will only be able to buy a maximum of 5 

tickets. Names and roles will be drawn randomly, and all proceeds will be divided 

between St Catherine's Hospice and the Dame Vera Lynn Children's Charity. 

Raffle tickets will be available to buy at lunchtimes from our JLT reps and online via 

school money, in the week beginning week Monday 24th June 2024.  

 

Bring and Buy Sale 

On Wednesday 17th July 2024, we will host a Bring and Buy sale in the quiet area after 

school. This event will feature a selection of second-hand items available for 

purchase, with prices ranging from 50p to £5. All funds raised during the sale will 

support St Catherine's Hospice.  

If you have any items that you would like to donate for sale, please send them in with 

your child starting from the week commencing Monday 8th July 2024. Any leftover 

donations will be generously passed to a St Catherine's Hospice shop. Due to this, we 

ask that the items donated conform to the following rules. Please note, these are the 

rules and regulations of what can/will be accepted by a St Catherine’s Hospice shop: 

We can accept: We cannot accept: 

• Accessories and Jewellery 

• Bric-a-brac 

• Books, DVDs, Video Games 

• Children’s toys which have a CE label 

• Games and jigsaws 

• Broken toys 

• Toys without a conforming CE safety 

label 

• VHS video tapes 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charity Buckets 

At our upcoming Sports Days, some of our JLT reps will be walking round with Charity 

Buckets for both St Catherine’s Hospice and the Dame Vera Lynn Children’s Charity.  

 

Your support and contributions towards these fundraising events are greatly 

appreciated, as they will significantly impact the lives of those supported by St 

Catherine's Hospice and the Dame Vera Lynn Children's Charity.  

If you have any queries or require further information regarding these events, please 

do not hesitate to contact Miss Child or Mrs Trett.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Junior Leadership Team, Miss Child and Mrs Trett 

 


